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Eskdale School 
 

 
12 January 2023 
 
Dear Parents or Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 7 Parents’ Evening, which will take place in the main school hall on: 
Tuesday 24th January 2023, between 4 – 6:00pm. There are no scheduled appointment times, but we would ask 
parents to be mindful that individual conversations with staff should be limited to five minutes wherever possible. 
 
The primary purpose of the evening is to discuss your child’s academic progress and attitude to learning with their 
subject teachers, as well as for you to share any concerns you may have about their progress or well-being at 
Eskdale. We strongly encourage all parents or carers and students to attend.  
 
Mr Jones (SENDCO), Mr McGovern, Mr Raw, Mrs Scales and Mrs Stansfield will be unavailable on the evening of 
the 24th January. Therefore, if you would like to speak with any of these members of staff please indicate on the 
Google Form link below and they will contact you. 
 
Mr Jones will be available to meet with parents/carers on Tuesday 17th January, between 1:45 – 5:00pm. If you 
would like to have an appointment with Mr Jones please click on this link and complete the Google Form 
indicating your preference of time. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that all parents and carers are welcome to contact 
school on 01947 602856 or via email: post@eskdale-school.co.uk and there will be a response. As a school, we 
place considerable value on our communication and cooperation with parents/carers and our school is always 
open to you.  
 
Please click on this link and complete the Google Form to let us know whether or not you will be attending the 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening and also if you would any of the members of staff who are unavailable to contact you.  
 
With best wishes, 
 

                                         
 
Mrs Z Hurworth                                   Mrs J Bradley 
Assistant Head of School                   Assistant Head of School & Pastoral Lead 
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